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PUBLIC SECTOR CONSULTANTS NAMES HOUK HEAD OF NEW DIVISION: Emily Houk was recently 

named as the head of Public Sector Consultants' new governance and regulation division. In her new 

role, Ms. Houk will consult with clients regarding state and federal regulatory structures and 

organizational governance models, according to a statement. 

"This is an exciting opportunity to expand the work of the firm in this area," Ms. Houk said in a 

statement. "This is a time of unprecedented change in government. I'm honored to be asked to lead the 

division." 

The new division will provide research and counsel to clients and assist them to create partnerships, 

engage in consensus-building efforts and manage coalitions. 

 


